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Tariff Adjustment Communication

HRL Laboratories, LLC (HRL) is committed to continued adherence with current U.S.
Administration Executive Orders and modifications to existing Acts and Regulations regarding
certain raw materials, components and foreign imports.

Accordingly, HRL Laboratories agrees to accept reasonable, actual tariff costs upon submission
and review of documentation substantiating the calculated costs allocated to HRL by your

Company.

We sincerely hope that your Company continues to work diligently as a valued supply partner to
control supply chain costs for HRL to remain as competitive as possible. Thank you for your
partnership in HRL’s continued success.

Sincerely,
Ashley Farhat

Director, Trade Compliance
HRL Laboratories, LLC



